
  

 
Community Meeting 
September 17th, 2009 
7:00 pm 
Community Room 

 
 
  “creating a village in the city” 

 
Present: Tammy Oakley, Doug Johnson, Ines Ojkic, Leone Schadenburg, Kelly Guthrie – 
CEC 
 
Regrets: Alana, Doug 
 
Future of Neighbourhood Group 

• Wondering about the future of KHNG 
• Feeling like this (level of participation at meetings) is not OK 
• People don’t seem to want any more volunteer commitments in this neighbourhood 
• Feels like everything has been tried 
• Wondering if we collected any new contacts via the Movies in the park event – yes 

5 
• One family offered to help next year 
• Noted that Jennifer Maddock only received 2 surveys back form the current 

members of the groups and she wanted to help with this problem 
• Perhaps the future of the group is to meet less often, make an annual plan of events 

and hold three events a year  
• Maybe this meets the needs of the neighbourhood 
• Tammy is happy to continue helping with events 

 
Meeting Minutes 

• Kelly needs to be sent past minuets for 2009 needed to update the website – her 
2009 file has disappeared – if you have them save electronically please send to 
Kelly  

 
Movies in the Park Debrief 

• Fantastic turn out 
• When asked public responded hearing about the event in all of the ways we 

advertized – paper, radio, mailbox posters, flyers, signs etc. 
• Profit of approximately $200.00 
• People noted that popcorn was missing 

 
Holiday Social 

• Easy to plan 
• Meet in October to discuss possible dates for social – October 22nd instead of usual 

day to avoid apple day 
• December 2nd and 8th look good at the moment 
• Discuss with restaurant owner too 

 



School Open House 
• There is a new principal – seems very open to help with NG 
• Noted that there may be an option to partner with the school council 
• During the open house the community room should be open 
• people should be here with refreshments and information 
• A- Frame could go up in hallway to point the way 
• Leone to ask principal about open house options 

 
Scouts About 

• The program has been postponed due to student volunteers backing out at last 
minute 

• Leone has contacted all parents to let them know 
• Leone will here for program coordinator at the University soon to know definite 

future of the program this year 
 
Much Music Dance Party 

• Can we begin to offer these 
• A partnership with parent council may be needed 
• concern over school use  
• Kelly to send in Community use for to check for availability of Thursdays of 

Fridays 
 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm  
 
Next meeting October 22nd, 2009 – Community Room 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


